
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 19-04-25                                                     QCS/2025/161 

Subject: Reminder for Instrumental Music – Guitar and Piano Students 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

This is to inform you of the following important reminders for students enrolled in the Instrumental 

Music program: 

1. Guitar Students: 

Students who have opted for Instrumental Music – Guitar are kindly requested to bring their 

own guitar to the next instrumental music class to ensure effective participation in the class. 

2. Piano Students: 

Students who have opted for Instrumental Music – Piano must ensure they have the appropriate 

piano book as per their level, and as guided by the piano teacher. 

Additionally, we request parents to kindly arrange for a Casio/Keyboard at home so that 

students can practice regularly and enhance their learning. 

Kindly refer to the link for procuring Book and Keyboard : https://tinyurl.com/4zwmsf6c 

Your continued support in your child's musical journey is deeply appreciated. 

 

 Warm Regards 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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